
    N   E   W   S 
        

El Camino College Compton Center | Public Relations & Marketing Department 

16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506 

                          Contact: Ann M. Garten, Director, Community Relations 

    Telephone: (310) 660-3406 | E-Mail: agarten@elcamino.edu    

 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release       September 12, 2011  
 

 
Compton Community College District Track and Football Field Reopen 

 
The Compton Community College District’s (CCCD) track is scheduled to reopen to the public 
on Tuesday, September 13. The track is located at 1111 E. Artesia Boulevard in Compton.  
 
The track and football field were temporarily closed last month to allow staff to make much 
needed improvements and upgrades to ready the football field for the Tartar football season. 
Work completed includes turf maintenance and leveling, watering, irrigation system repair, 
outdoor lighting replacement and refurbishment near the restrooms. 
 
The CCCD will provide free water between 6:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday as part of 
welcoming the public back to the track for walking, running and jogging. 
 
The soccer field, immediately adjacent to the football field and walking the perimeter of the 
CCCD property, continue to be available as alternatives for walking, jogging and running. 
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